
                    Hale Area Schools 
311 N. Washington   

Hale, MI 48739 
Telephone (989) 728-3551 

Fax (989) 728-9551 
              Transportation (989) 728-7771     

 

 

April 22, 2025 

 

The Hale Area Schools Board of Education identified two candidates to interview for its 

next Superintendent of Schools. These interviews are open to the public, and are part 

of a Special Board of Education Meeting.  Community members will be allowed to 

provide written feedback regarding the candidates after each interview.   Interviews will 

take place in the school library according to the following schedule: 

​ ​  

 

Monday, April 28th, 2025 

 

6:00 PM​ ​ Jason Wolf, Middle School Principal/District Safety  

 ​ ​ ​ Coordinator, Shepherd Public Schools 

 

​ 7:30 PM​ ​ John Herbert, Secondary Principal, Lenawee Christian School 

 

 

We encourage the Hale Area Schools Community to attend and take part! 

​  

 

Mission Statement: Our mission is to empower all students to be successful, lifelong learners in an ever-changing society, confident and 

respectful individuals who are able to live safe, happy, and active lives, and responsible citizens who make a positive contribution to their 

community. 

 


